
Dear BOG, 
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I am writing to ask that you oppose Proposition 90 and please do not allow the two 
year implementation as suggested by the WSF's Kevin Kehoe. As written the 
proposal is flawed and far too vague, with too many unanswered provisions 
included. Don't pass a flawed proposal that is based on poor public process and 
lack of involvement of all the stakeholders. Don't pass a proposal that leaves too 
many issues and requirements unanswered. 
Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter. 

Christina Miller 
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